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Kindness—Integrity—Determination—Safety  

From The Principal 
  
A big welcome back to everyone, 
 
Over the last few days, it has been interesting to hear 
about our students’ adventures over the holidays and 
seeing them reconnect face to face with friends. 
 
A few reminders to start the term: 
 
Uniforms 
Please make sure uniforms are clearly labelled.  The 
temperature has been cool in the morning and  
warming up as the day goes along.  This has meant 
students are wearing jumpers to school and taking 
them off.  We are seeing a few jumpers laying around 
that could easily be returned they had names on them. 
 
Crossing Safety 
A reminder that students should be using the crossings 
to cross the road when coming to school and also  
leaving the school grounds.  The crossings are there so 
that traffic can be controlled to allow for safe crossing. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Social Media  
As our children grow up in an increasingly digital 
world, it’s important that we help them develop safe 
and healthy habits when it comes to using social  
media. While many platforms are designed for older 
users, we know that some children may still be  
accessing them. 
Here are a few simple tips to support your child’s  
safety online: 
Know what they're using – Take time to talk with your 
child about the apps or websites they use. Ask them to 
show you how they work and who they interact with. 
Privacy matters – Help your child set strong privacy 
settings and remind them not to share personal  
information like their full name, school, or location. 
Kindness counts – Encourage respectful and kind  
behaviour online, just as we do at school. Remind them 
to speak up if they see or experience anything hurtful 
or unsafe. 
We all play a role in helping our children become safe 
and responsible digital citizens.  

 Mother’s Day Stall 
 

We are excited to announce that our 
annual Mother’s Day Stall will be held 
on May 8th. This is a great opportunity 
for students to purchase a special gift 
to celebrate the important women in 
their lives. Gifts will be $5 each, and we 
recommend purchasing one per student, 
though students may buy two if they 
have a special mother, grandmother, or 
caregiver. A prepaid order form will be 
sent home at the beginning of Term 2, 
so please keep an eye out for it in your 
child’s bag. Friday 9th May 



 

 

 

2:15pm End of 
Term 3 
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Police in Schools  
Grade 5 & 6 
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Gold Coin  
donation 

Assembly  
2:45PM 

Students have been given 
the opportunity at 

lunch breaks to bring 
along their teddy’s to 

the  
Teddy Bear Hospital.  

Lots of happy patients!  

Sunraysia Cross 
Country  

Preps 
to Visit 
  SES  

Fire Brigade to 
visit Preps 

Fire Brigade to 
visit Preps 

Assembly  
2:45PM 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 


